

TO: Pastors

FROM: Theodore J. Musco, Director

RE: Safe Haven Sunday SAVE THE DATES March 11-12, 2023

DATE: November 4, 2022

One of this pastoral year's four major initiatives of the Office of Family Life is **Safe Haven Sunday**, sponsored by Covenant Eyes. On the weekend of March 11-12, 2023, the Archdiocese of New York will celebrate **Safe Haven Sunday**, supported, and locally led by the Office of Family Life. This is an annual weekend set aside by arch/dioceses and parishes to directly address the harms of pornography.

The accompanying information sheet details the plans for the weekend. I realize that is early to begin planning, but Covenant Eyes has all the resources in English and Spanish ready to assist us, and I did want to be sure you had the opportunity to add this to your calendar(s).

The Office of Family Life has purchased some printed booklets in English and Spanish ready to assist a few parishes who respond early and otherwise would not be able to afford purchasing booklets that are available. If you would like to participate and need some financial assistance regarding the booklets, please contact me directly as soon as possible using my contact information below. On the flyer, you'll be directed to a website that explains the booklets and other resource materials.

Much more information will be available during the next few months. Addressing this critical issue will be of tremendous help for our families. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.